
 
 

                                        
                                        

            

 
NLPS News & Board Report – Thursday, March 14, 2019 

0 1  

0 5  

CONTACT 

Current and past issues of NLPS News 
can be found at sd68.bc.ca 
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 HOURS 

            The office at the DAC will  

be closed for spring break  

from March 18 to 29;  

reopening April 1. Facilities  

will remain open.  

 

Payroll & benefit contact 

information can be found  

here. 

DAC Hours 

To submit an item for  
NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item 

Board Report 
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REPORT 

The Regular Board meeting 

held Wednesday, March 13, 

included budget 

presentations from the 

Human Resources, 

Information Technology and 

Communications 

departments.   

  

Check out the full report and 

access links to the 

presentations here.  

With the temperatures 

warming and spring break a 

few short days away, we 

would like to wish you a well-

deserved break.  If you are 

working through the break, 

please remember to take 

some time for yourself. 

 

Thanks for your dedication to 

the students of NLPS. 

SPRING 

Spring Break 

Awards for Excellence 
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AWARDS 

Nominations are still open for the 

Premier’s Awards for Excellence in 

Education, recognizing education 

professionals who are making a 

difference in schools.  Find out more. 
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